
 

                                                                             Founder: Lente Roode  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

290 Canopus Street, Waterkloof Ridge 0181 - PO Box 25745, Monument Park 0105 
Tel: +27 (0) 12 460 5605 / 460 7538 – Fax: +27 (0) 12 460 7573 

E-mail:  lente.roode@cheetahcentre.co.za 
 
 

8 January 2015 
 

PAWS (Protect Africa’s Wildlife) 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Gavin 
 
I trust that you are well. 
 
I just want to thank PAWS so very much for the financial contribution that you once 
again so kindly donated to the Hoedspruit Endangered Species Centre. 
 
I never have words to thank people enough and to let them know exactly how much 
their endless effort and ongoing support means to the centre, the people and the 
most important, the animals. 
 
Your goodwill and kindness will forever be remembered. 
 
I am looking forward at having you at Hoedspruit again. 
 
Sincere regards 

 
Lente Roode 
Founder 
Hoedspruit Endangered Species Centre 


